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From: Schmidt, Amy

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 10:46 AM

To: Bunker, Bruce

Subject: Forest Glen 2nd Addition--Title Approval
Hey Bruce,

| thought | had sent you an email on this, but found it still on my desk, and now | see that | didn’t send
you an email after all. So sorry!

I’ve reviewed the Title Commitment, and it looks to be in order.
Please let me know if you need anything further.
Thanks!

Amy

Amy K. L. Schmedc

Assistant City Attorney

City of Bloomington

1800 W. Old Shakopee Road
Bloomington, MN 55431
952-563-4889 (direct dial)
aschmidt@BloomingtonMN.gov
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